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INFORMATION: WHAT DO I NEED TO KNOW? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTION: WHAT DO I NEED TO DO? 

 

 

 

 

“But be ye doers of the Word, and not hearers only, deceiving your own selves” 

James 1:22 

Lock-Up:    Jesse Coleman 

Pastor on Call:  Pastor Baughman 

Sunday School: 

Vicki Baughman/Rebecca Harris 

Nursery AM: 

Lacy Lumpkin/Danielle Alexander 

(Selina DeLong) 

Nursery PM: 

Vicki Bennett/Deborah Blanton 

Wednesday Nursery 

Phyllis Hinson/Nancy Good 

 

This Week 
Sun.  3:30  Choir Rehearsal 

  6:15  Basketball/Game Night 

Wed. 7:00  Patch the Pirate Club 

    Teens Involved 

    STEP Ministry 

    Reformers Unanimous 

Thurs. 6:45  G Team 

Sat.  7:30  Deacons’ Meeting 

 

     

      

Looking Ahead 
Sun., Sep. 10  Church Anniversary   

    Breakfast 

Sat., Sep. 16  Fall Work Day    

Sun., Sep. 17  Starting Point Class 

Sun., Sep. 17  GROW Leaders’ Training 

Sun., Sep. 24  Lord’s Supper 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Nursery 

1512 McBrien Rd.   Chattanooga, TN 37412 

423.867.8060   ♦   stanleyheights.org 

stanleyheights@comcast.net 

Pastor Brent A. Baughman 

May 7, 2017May 7, 2017May 7, 2017May 7, 2017    

1512 McBrien Rd.   Chattanooga, TN 37412 

423.867.8060   ♦   stanleyheights.org 

stanleyheights@comcast.net 

Pastor Brent A. Baughman 

September 3, 2017September 3, 2017September 3, 2017September 3, 2017    

8:15 A.M. 

9:30 A.M. 

10:30 A.M. 

5:00 P.M. 

7:00 P.M. 

EARLY SERVICE 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

SUNDAY MORNING 

SUNDAY EVENING 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 

S C H E D U L E  O F  S E R V I C E S 

Developing & Deploying 
Disciples in  

This  
Generation  

for the  

Next 



For your convenience, hearing assistance devices are                       
available from the ushers. For Sunday services, audio                              

is also broadcast live in the Reception Room. 

Welcome!   
God never brings us together accidentally, but intentionally! 

You are here for a reason today. It may be what you receive or 
what you share. Whatever it is God has for you today,  

you are responsible for it!   
�
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John & Brenda Gossett -- Trinidad 

Praises 

♦ Their son was recently married, and 

their daughter is in Bible college. 

♦ They have reports of faithfulness 

among members and four people 

being saved in the churches they 

have started. 

Prayer 

♦ They are helping to care for John’s 

father while they are on furlough. 

♦ Due to the government’s new rules, 

they will not be able to return to 

Trinidad until June 2018 or later.  

Pray that their permit is approved. 

♦ Safety and wisdom as they travel to 

churches. 

♦ Brenda has some medical tests on 

September 10. 
 

David & Donna Edens -- Niger 

Praises 

♦ Gospel radio broadcasts are being 

aired on a new FM station. 

Prayer 

♦ Donna had surgery to remove cancer 

but they were unable to complete 

the surgery.   

♦ Gabe is very sick and Mary’s son 

broke his thigh. 

♦ Gabe, Sidi, Mathias, Ali, Addax, 

Abraham, Ilyasu, Seth, and Abdou as 

they share the Gospel 

♦ A group of believers are struggling to 

complete construction of their 

meeting place 

MISSIONARY HIGHLIGHTMISSIONARY HIGHLIGHTMISSIONARY HIGHLIGHTMISSIONARY HIGHLIGHTSSSS    

Days of Praise and Our Daily Bread are available in the foyers for 

use with your personal devotions. 

GROW Ministry 

The G Team will meet at 6:45 p.m. in the Choir Room. 

Parents, your 3, 4, and 5-year-old children are welcome to attend Children’s Church 
during the morning service. They can go to the side exit when the choir exits the   

platform. You may pick them up in the 4’s & 5’s classroom upstairs. 

Teens Involved begins on Wednesday at 7:00 p.m. and will 

meet in the gym. 

Sermon Notes for Kids are available in the back of the auditorium.Sermon Notes for Kids are available in the back of the auditorium.Sermon Notes for Kids are available in the back of the auditorium.Sermon Notes for Kids are available in the back of the auditorium.    

Fall Work Day 
Our Fall Work Day is Saturday, September 16, 8:30–11:30 a.m. 

There is work to be done both inside and outside, helping make 

this facility all it can be for God's glory. We will be removing some 

bushes on the McBrien Road side of the building, so we need some folks  

especially for that project. Please sign up in your Adult Bible Class and make 

plans to come out and help! 

DEVELOPING & DEPLOYING 

DISCIPLES IN THIS  

GENERATION FOR THE NEXT.... 

88,505.97 

9,928.68 

$ 

$ 

 

MISSIONS GIVING REPORT: 
 

2017 Giving to Date   

August Giving to Date 

Wednesday Night STEP Ministry 
Wednesday evening we will begin new classes. Please sign the list in the 

foyer or use the “Talk to Us” card located in the chair pockets so we can  

prepare materials. Descriptions of the classes are on the bulletin insert.  

Please meet in the Auditorium first and then you will be dismissed to your 

classes. If you are interested in Changed Into His Image, books are available 

in the bookstore. 

♦ Portraits for those who got their picture taken for the 

directory are available at the Welcome Center. 

♦ If you did not get your picture taken, you have two      

options. 1. Call (844) 595-9341 Ext. 119 to make an         

appointment to have your picture take in an area 

church.  2. You may also submit a photo to the church office. Please let us 

know if you make an appointment. 

Church Anniversary Breakfast Celebration 
In honor of our church’s anniversary, we will have a breakfast 

fellowship on Sunday, September 10, during the Sunday School 

hour. We will serve from 9:15 a.m.–10:00 a.m. in the Gym. (Try to have your 

food here by 9:15.) Please bring a breakfast casserole or muffins, coffee cake, 

etc. The church will provide fruit, juices, and coffee. If you would like to help 

with set up, clean up, or serving, please see John or Dee Tucker.  

We have all seen the devastating photos from the  

aftermath of Hurricane Harvey. If you would like to help, 

here are two trusted organizations that are prepared to 

help: BIMI (bimi.org) and Operation Renewed Hope 

(operationrenewedhope.org). Both will accept online donations. 

Patch the Pirate & PeeWee Clubs begin on Wednesday at           
7:00 p.m. in the Choir/Lecture Room. If you need a book for 
your 1st through 6th grade sailor, see Jonathan Bennett. 


